
 

 

More pictures than words this week!  It’s 
been an amazing year and I just wanted 
to say thank you for your continued 
support.  I hope you have a restful and 
enjoyable summer and I shall see you on 
the gate again on 5th Sept! 
 
…and a very fond and final farewell to 
our Y6 children.  You have been an 
incredible year group and we wish you all 
the very best for the future (and enjoy 
your party tonight at the rowing club!) 
 
Mr Johnson 
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